
From: Sharon L Boggs  

Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 12:47 PM 
To: Baylands 

Subject: Planning Commission recommendation for an alternative to the developer's plan that contains a 
100-acre solar farm 

 

I want to voice my support for the planning commission’s recommendation to include a 100 acre 

solar farm as a part of the Baylands development. 

 

Sharon L Boggs 

 


